
R-52 Correspondence – Sean Kelly 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Sean Kelly [mailto:skelly777@rocketmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, November 14, 2020 3:18 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: November 17 meeting item 52 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
In regards to the upcoming council meeting and directed to Mayor Garcia about item 52. Good evening. 
Mayor Garcia at what point are you going to do something that actually makes Long Beach better 
instead of adding “achievements” to your resume. Not only have you created a 30 million dollar deficiet 
but you have also cut funding to our police and fire department with politically motovated decisions. 
Instead of handing out free money to artists, maybe we should have them redo the existing art that is 
degraded in the city and pay them for that, but then again that wouldnt add to your resume. Stop 
bidding for Senators Harris seat and do the right thing for the People of Long Beach. I strongly oppose 
item 52. 
 
Thank you, 
Sean Kelly 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


